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Title of Report: Correspondence 

Committee 
Report 
Submitted To: 

Environmental Services Committee 

Date of Meeting: 8 October 2019 

For Decision or 
For Information 

FOR INFORMATION 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2019-23) 

Strategic Theme Leader and Champion 

Outcome Establish key relationships with Government, agencies and 

potential strategic partners 

Lead Officer Director of Environmental Services  

 

Budgetary Considerations 

Cost of Proposal  

Included in Current Year Estimates YES/NO 

Capital/Revenue  

Code  

Staffing Costs  

 

Screening 
Requirements 

Required for new or revised Policies, Plans, Strategies or Service Delivery 
Proposals. 

Section 75 
Screening 
 

Screening Completed:    
 

Yes/No Date: 

EQIA Required and 
Completed:               

Yes/No Date: 

Rural Needs 
Assessment 
(RNA) 

Screening Completed 
 

Yes/No Date:  

RNA Required and 
Completed:          

Yes/No Date: 

Data Protection 
Impact 
Assessment 
(DPIA) 

Screening Completed:          
 

Yes/No Date: 

DPIA Required and 
Completed: 

Yes/No Date: 
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1. Purpose of Report 

 

 The purpose of this report is to present correspondence for Members 

consideration.   

 

2. The following correspondence had been received: 

 

2.1 Northern Ireland Environment Agency (dated 25 September 2019 

and received 27 September 2019) 

 

Correspondence has been received from Northern Ireland 

Environment Agency informing Council of the Fly-Tipping Revised 

Shared Protocol (attached).  The purpose of the letter is to provide a 

copy of the revised shared protocol and to seek Council’s commitment 

to agree this operational practice between Causeway Coast and Glens 

Borough Council and the NIEA. 

 

It is intended that agreement with local Councils would commence on 

20 February 2020 and around the same time the Department of 

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) intend to 

introduce a Commencement Order, which would bring into operation 

Sections 4 and 5 of the 2011 Amendment Act, which essentially 

provides the NIEA and local Councils with identical powers to address 

illegal waste disposal.  The presence of an agreed protocol, is 

therefore, beneficial in delineating the roles and responsibilities of the 

NIEA and local Councils in the application of these powers. 

 

3. Recommendation 

 

 It is recommended that the Corporate Policy and Resources Committee 

consider the correspondence.  






























